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Secretary of State Toulouse Oliver Statement on 
Passing of Sen. Domenici 

 
SANTA FE – Today, New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver released the 
following statement regarding the passing of former U.S. Senator Pete Domenici: 
 
“Senator Pete Domenici dedicated his life to public service and always represented New 
Mexicans with class. I am sad to hear he is no longer with us, and I will be keeping his loved 
ones in my thoughts today.” 

 
# # # 

 
Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
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